
 

“No charter school administrator may serve as a paid administrator or consultant with another 
charter school without the knowledge and a two-thirds vote of approval of the boards of 
directors of the charter schools involved in such an arrangement. The boards of directors 
involved in such arrangements must send notice of this arrangement to authorizers upon 
approval by the boards.


